
White River Area Preparedness (WRAP) 

Minutes – 6-1-23 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Don Davidson at 6:15 p.m. 
 
Old Business:  None 
 
New Business: 
Another speaker suggestion: Kyle Wren, CEO at Rangely District Hospital.  
 
Discussion regarding WRAP two-way radios and how they work.   A suggestion was made to 
have training for all those who bought radios.  Subjects covered would include but not limited 
to how a repeater works, what channels we are using and proper protocol for transmitting.  
Those who plan on practicing during training need to obtain an FCC license.  There is a link on 
the WRAP website under Resources.  The cost is about $35 and there is no test.  Those who 
wish to purchase a radio for about $35 can contact Mark Stamos for information. 
 
Other new business:   
WRAP received an invitation to Septemberfest.  A motion was made, seconded and carried to 
reserve a booth.  There was a short discussion about what to offer at the booth.  A suggestion 
was made to raffle off a couple radios as a fund raiser.  The discussion was tabled. 
 
Discussion about changing the next meeting to July 10th because the regular meeting night of 
July 3rd is right before Independence Day.   
 

Announcements: 
The next meeting will be Thursday, July 10 at 6:00 p.m.  It will be a two-way radio training 
session. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jane Pennell 
 
Correction:  On 6-7-23, Mark Stamos pointed out that the first Thursday of July is not the 3rd but 
the 6th.  Date of the July meeting will be decided by the board of directors at their Zoom 
meeting on June 15th.   
 
My apologies, 
Jane Pennell 


